
WELCOME SUMMER! 
  

Last Thursday, June 19th, we welcomed the unofficial start of 

summer here in Dudley, with the "Strawberry Festival", 

sponsored by the Dudley Grange. It was a beautiful fun-filled, 

afternoon on the "Hill". Strawberry shortcakes were a sellout 

and many events were held. 

  

On the "Tavern" side of the street, a very successful "Antiques 

and Collectibles" sale was held. A special thanks to Ed and 

Linda Bazinet for all their hard work on this fundraiser. Three 

free tours of the Tavern were given and about 75 people took 

advantage of learning more about "The Gem on the Hill". 

  

As July approaches we will be holding our 1st Wednesday on 

the porch, July 2nd, starting around 6 PM. Bring a snack to 

share and whatever you want to drink. We will provide the 

chairs and the camaraderie. 

  

Enjoy the summer weather. 
 


